
Centerwide Committee meeting 

Wednesday December 5th, 2018, 4 PM 

 

Attendees: 

Presiding Officer, College of Health Related Professions Loraine Antoine, PT DPT 

Presiding Officer Elect, College of Health Related Professions 
Vikram Pagpatan, MS OTR/L 

ATP 

Presiding Officer, College of Medicine Haseeb Siddiqi, PhD 

Presiding Officer Elect, College of Medicine Ramaswamy Viswanathan, MD 

  

Presiding Officer Elect, College of Nursing Barbara J. Kitchener, PhD RN 

Presiding Officer, School of Graduate Studies Katherine L. Perkins, PhD 

Presiding Officer Elect, School of Graduate Studies Bob Wong, PhD 

Presiding Officer, School of Public Health Aimee Afable-Munsuz, PhD 

  

University Faculty Senator (term ends June 30, 2020) Anika Daniels-Osaze, Ed.D 

University Faculty Senator (term ends June 30, 2021) Brigitte Desport, DPS 

  

University Faculty Senator (term ends June 30, 2021) Ninfa Mehta, MD 

University Faculty Senator (1st Alternate Senator-term ends June 30, 

2020) 

Laura Martello-Rooney, 

Ph.D 

University Faculty Senator (2nd Alternate Senator-term ends June 30, 

2020) 
Alithia Alleyne, CMHFA 

University Faculty Senator (3rd Alternate Senator-term ends June 30, 

2021) 
Rauno Joks, MD 

  
 

 

MINUTES: 

Review of minutes from September and November meetings; corrections discussed; approved 

Webmaster is providing linked webpages for shared faculty governance to post minutes 

By-laws committee members introduced: 

Medicine Rauno Joks 

CHRP Brigitte Desport 

Grad School Katherine Perkins 

Nursing Veronica Arikian 

Sch. Pub. Health Paul Landisbergis 



 

 meeting to be scheduled 

Senators were instructed by SUNY Central to get feedback on our reaction to their recent resolutions: 

(1) Regarding eliminating a required standardized admission test for SUNY Schools (excluding 

medical and law schools)  - the feeling among those in the room who are affiliated with PH, 

CHRP PT, or SGS was that the GRE is a useful and informative assessment, but that others in 

these schools should be surveyed as well 

(2) Regarding reinstatement of Graduate Incentive Program – unanimously supported 

(3) Regarding provision of adequate lactation spaces – unanimously supported 

(4) Regarding use of gender-neutral language in official documents from SUNY Central, Chancellor’s 

office, and SUNY Administration – support the spirit of the rule, but controversy of the specific 

substitute language to be used (“Theirs”) – 11 in favor, 5 abstain due to language/grammar 

issues 

 

Next SUNY Plenary in Cooperstown; Dr Penington to attend 

Agenda for upcoming Semi-Annual meeting was reviewed 


